
Tuesday 29th November ~ Year 6 Waterpark Meeting at 15:30

Friday 2nd December ~ PTFA Christmas Market & Christmas Carols. Children can come in Christmas 
Jumpers.  Fingers crossed for dry weather!  15:30-17:00.  Drawing Club will not take place.

Monday 5th December ~ Lower KS2 Fantastic Finish with Families invited to share in their learning from 
14:30 

Friday 9th December ~ Christmas Dinner in school  Christmas Jumpers can be worn again.

Week Beginning the 12th December ~ Christmas Productions. There will be tickets made available for 
these on school cloud from the 1st December.  Due to fire regulations limiting the occupancy for our 
school hall we ask that you request no more than 4 tickets for your child.
Here is the link:  https://carletongreen.schoolcloud.co.uk/
12th December 14:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings Christmas Play

13th December 09:30 & 14:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings Christmas Play
14th December 14:00 ~ KS1 Christmas Play
15th December 09:30 & 14:00 ~ KS1 Christmas Play

Friday 16th December ~ Ducklings Christmas Party.

Friday 16th December ~ Break up for Christmas

Fleetwood Town Holiday Club ~ 19th December – 22nd December 

Back to school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.

KEY DATES:

Issue 300 Week Ending Friday 25th November 

https://carletongreen.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school. 

Susan McGrath  |  Headteacher  |  head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 

Stacey Clark  |  Deputy Headteacher  |  s.clark@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk

Parent Notice for Year 6 
Year 6 Leavers’ Prom on the 
15th July  - the deadline for 
paying the deposit of £15 is 
Friday the 16th December.  
A text has been sent today 
with details of who to pay 
and their mobile number.
I am aware that the 
hoodies are also ready but 
that we ask that we save 
wearing them until after 
SATs in May.

The girls football team represented our school on Tuesday 
at Poolfoot.  Although not winning, they played a 
magnificent game.  Our staff and the organisers were very 
impressed with their skill and attitude!  Thank you to Miss 
Hutchinson and Mrs Soneya for their involvement.  The 
children have also enjoyed football, dodgeball, athletics and 
multi-skills this week.

We have been most fortunate to have Mr Shepherd (parent 
and governor) join us to lead Ukulele Club.  This is proving 
to be a huge success.  On asking the children today about it 
– their faces lit up with enthusiasm!

Little Chicks and Ducklings and KS1 have begun their 
practise for their Christmas Productions.  Details for 
costumes and line practising will be wending their way 
home.  If anyone has a temporary  clothes rail that we could 
borrow for costume storage, please let the office know.  
Thank you.  
Link for booking tickets: 
https://carletongreen.schoolcloud.co.uk/

We have had a huge delivery 
of wood chip that has been 
kindly donated for our Little 
Chicks’ and Ducklings’ outdoor 
space. If anyone has a 
wheelbarrow and an hour to 
spare to help relocate it we 
would be eternally grateful.

https://carletongreen.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Finley P from Brown Ducklings, Thomas G from 
Yellow Ducklings, Mason from Robins, Rory 
from Parrots, Corey from Herons, Niamh from 
Kestrels, Amber from Owls, Isabelle C from Doves,  
Emily S from Hawks, Jack H from Falcons and 
Caitlin from Eagles.  Well done everyone!

Marsh Mill Christmas Market and Switch On ~Sunday 27th November. This 
event runs from 2pm to 6pm. Enjoy family entertainment, stalls with lots to 
see and buy from the Marsh Mill businesses. Plus lots of amazing 
businesses with their market stalls AND a visit from Father Christmas 
himself! It’s a fabulous fun filled afternoon with entertainment – and the 
Disco inferno lads – and much, much more! As always the event is to raise 
as much money as possible for local charities while hosting a fabulous 
family day.
All the usual resident Marsh Mill Shops and Businesses will be open plus of 
course the fantastic choice of eateries.
We hope to see you there in this wonderful Community Event and PLEASE 
LET EVERYONE KNOW!!
PS Don’t forget that although there is usually plenty of available car 
parking, it gets pretty hectic on this day.
If you possibly can walk here or park a street or two away and walk in, that 
would be marvellous


